
1

Neil Lewis

From: a.rogers2@btinternet.com

Sent: 02 October 2020 21:40

To: Neil Lewis

Subject: RE: THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (BEESTON  FOOTPATH NO.133) 

MODIFICATION ORDER 2020

Dear Neil, 

Agree with this Creation Order for a new Footpath, Beeston FP133. 

 

Keep Safe 

 

Allan Rogers 

 

 

From: Neil Lewis <neil.lewis@nottscc.gov.uk>  

Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 8:29 AM 

To: Neil Lewis <neil.lewis@nottscc.gov.uk> 

Subject: THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (BEESTON FOOTPATH NO.133) MODIFICATION ORDER 2020 

 

Dear Consultee 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (BEESTON  FOOTPATH NO.133) MODIFICATION ORDER 2020 

 

Nottinghamshire County Council has made the above Order. Copies of the relevant documents are enclosed for your 

attention.  The claimed path leads to the local (Bluebell) woods and the former Bramcote Hall Estate owned and 

managed by the University of Nottingham.  

 

Can you please let me have any comments in writing by Monday 16th November 2020. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Neil 

 

Neil Lewis 

Countryside Access Team Manager 

Nottinghamshire County Council 

0115 977 3169  
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To help protect you r priv acy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.

Nottinghamshire County Council is committed to protecting your privacy and ensuring all personal information is 

kept confidential and safe – for more details see https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/global-content/privacy  

 

Emails and any attachments from Nottinghamshire County Council are confidential. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately by replying to the email, and then delete it without making copies or 
using it in any other way. Senders and recipients of email should be aware that, under the Data Protection Act 2018 
and the Freedom of Information Act 2000, the contents may have to be disclosed in response to a request.  
 
Although any attachments to the message will have been checked for viruses before transmission, you are urged to 
carry out your own virus check before opening attachments, since the County Council accepts no responsibility for 
loss or damage caused by software viruses.  
You can view our privacy notice at: https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/global-content/privacy  
 
Nottinghamshire County Council Legal Disclaimer.  


